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Zn*/,’" (Lukexix, 10). Nevertheless. slowly ami pain­
fully slic was learning the solemn lesson of what it 
is to he a vile sinner before (loil. (lod Himself was 
dealing with her, and discovering to herself w hat a 
sinner she was.

While these convictions were bring wrought in her 
soul, she had a remarkable dream, evidently sent of 
God to enforce the truth of the Scriptures she had 
been listening to. In her dream she thought tliedav 
of judgment hud come, and she thought she saw- 
countless throngs standing before the throne to lie 
judged, with herself somewhat separated from the 
rest. As she thus stood before that awful tribunal, 
she happened to look at herself, and discovered that 
she was all covered over with “ tags," and saw written 
on these tags the names of the various sins of which 
she had been guilty. This was an awful revelation 
to her poor soul, and she now thought herself the 
worst and guiltiest of all that numberless multitude. 
The terrible impression produced by this dream she 
could not shake off after she became aw ake, and she 
realized that it was intended to deepen and enforce 
the conviction already begun in her soul by the word 
of God. God was really dealing with her soul, and 
leading her to a point where she would give up all 
hope in herself, and just thankfully receive the mes­
sage of pure and unmingled grace.

This came in the presentation of God as revealed 
in the gift of His Son to be a sacrifice for us, when 
we had not one atom of righteousness we could pre­
sent before Him ; when we had no sacrifice we could


